
 

 

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA – STOCKHOLM 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY NOTIFICATION 

This is to inform our esteemed customers and the 

general public that the Embassy of the Republic 

of Kenya in Stockholm will be closed on Tuesday 

1st June 2021 in observance of Madaraka Day.  

We resume delivery of our services on Wednesday 

2nd June 2021. 

 

THANK YOU 

 
 

 

 

 


